
D 
JAN l 5 2025 

COUNTY OF BRUCE 

Warden and Council of the County of Bruce 
Administration Centre 
30 Park St., P.O. Box 70 
Walkerton, ON N0G 2V0 

Dear Warden Charbonneau, Council and Staff: 

January 7, 2025 

The Ad Hoc group "United Housing for All" in the municipality of 
Saugeen Shores wishes to thank you for having the foresight to 
establish the "Smart Commute" app. 

This ride sharing app which matches drivers with riders will hopefully 
increase transit options which are definitely lacking in Bruce County. 
It is a cost-effective option which should reduce single-occupancy 
trips and help to connect residents in our smaller communities. 

We look forward to news of the effectiveness of this initiative and to 
other future measures to improve transportation options in Bruce 
County. 

Yours respectfully, 

June Van Bastelaar on behalf of United Housing for All 


